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To,  

The Chairman, 
CMA Bhawan, A122/2, Nayapalli, 
Nilakantha Nagar, Bhubaneswar-751012 
 
Sub- Request for inclusion of Cost Accountants as Auditors to assist the Commission in   
performance review of the TPSODL, TPNODL and TPWODL 
 
Reference-ICMAI-BBSR/31427 dated 28.10.2024 of ICMAI, Bhubaneswar Chapter 
 
Sir,  
 

 With reference to the subject stated above, the Commission allows the inclusion of Cost 

Accountants in the RFP and accordingly the clause 5.1 of RFP is amended as “The Audit firm 

shall be a Chartered Accountant firm or a Consulting firm having CAs or Consulting firm 

having Cost Accountants and must have adequate technical expertise”. It is also requested to 

circulate widely among your Cost Accountant Members for participation in the bidding process 

for undertaking the Performance Review of TPSODL, TPWODL and TPNODL, by third parties 

to be engaged by OERC.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                           Sd/- 

 SECRETARY 

 



 


